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2015/3936/P 11/08/2015  13:11:19 Kidderpore Avenue is already over-developed. 

Since the last major development a new primary school opened to help cater for the lack of available 

school places in the area. 

This year there were only 5 non sibling places for the new reception intake, which meant that families 

living as close as 200m from the school will not be able to send their children there.

This is a local authority issue which the new proposed development will only exacerbate.

There is a now or never opportunity to help the school expand which the local families desperately 

need. 

Moreover, there is no justification to deviate from the policy on development in designated open spaces 

for more housing.

The proposed plans add a health and safety risk to the school children with the proposed exit from the 

underground parking being right by the school entrance.

This is not to mention the inherent dangers during a lengthy construction period with all sorts of lorries 

and machinery operating next door to a primary school.

Concern for the children's well-being also needs to be taken into account as there incredible noise will 

disturb their classes and ruin the playground activities.
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